
HCARES Meeting Notes – May 2004 

 

• Meeting called to order by  Steve Quear, WA9FTT, at  10:11 AM at the Noblesville Police EOC. 

• Field Day has some issues.  Arnol Cook, N9ACC, can not organize field day, Eric Eilers k(ZX,  
will help.  At Morris Park, they have reorganized the park and moved things around.  We were 
assigned Shelter C. However, a new building has been placed there and they have assigned it to 
someone else.  We have a new site there.   Eric Eilers has given us a proposal.  He thought that we 
might only work one day.  At night we would lock things down and leave and then clean up in the 
morning.  Eric suggested that he would provide 90% of the equipment.  We would use the club’s 
R7 and G7RV.  We need to elect someone to be the food manager.  We suggested that we use the 
generator and the new EOC trailer. 

• Other Field Day sites: There are some other sites in the state that will have open field day sites 
such as from Avon.  This year it will be at the Johnson County Park.  Information for this can be 
obtained at www.midstatehams.org.  This is sponsored by The Mid-State Amateur Radio Club. 

• The Indiana QSO party was today. 

• Hamilton County Emergency Coordinator, Bob Uleski (N3FHI) wants everyone to sign up again 
for ARES. 

• A suggestion was made to try the alternate frequency for the net to test out this issue.  It was 
suggested that we might try this after one of the Sunday nets. 

• Russ Simpson presented the program on net operations. 
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